One WaterAid. Clean water.
Three goals. Decent toilets.
Good hygiene.

WaterAid

On Thursday 20th April 2023, our year 6 pupils took part in a sponsored water race for WaterAid which
was a huge success! The challenge was to move water from one side of the playground to the other
without spilling any water on the way, this proved to be a little tricky with holes in the bottom of the cups!

All classes did extremely well, Pi was the winning class of this year's Water Race - Well Done!

Children were sponsored for this event, they managed to raise an amazing £427.04!! This is fantastic -
Well Done Everyone!



